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Revision of the Notice Relating to Personal Data 
Protection Act of 
HSBC Bank Malaysia Berhad (“HSBC Bank”) and 
HSBC Amanah 
Malaysia Berhad (“HSBC Amanah”) 

12 August 2022 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to inform that our Notice Relating to Personal Data 
Protection Act (PDPA) has been revised on 12 August 2022 for all 
new and existing customers of HSBC Bank and HSBC Amanah. 

The amendments made are to provide clarity on how we 
safeguard your personal data and the period of time we retain 
such data when you use HSBC’s banking accounts, services, 
facilities and/or HSBC Malaysia Mobile Banking App.  
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